
November Food Drive 
 

During the month of November, we 
will be holding a food drive 

competition for all of our classes! 
 

Bring in non-perishable food items to 
your class(es) from  

November 1st thru November 21st.  
 

The class with the most items will win 
a special prize! 

 
All proceeds will be given to the Saco 

and Biddeford Food Pantries! 


